CRICKET CLUB

Date: 01/11/2023
NOTICE

This is to inform you that the Management of MIG Cricket Club has decided to restrict entry to the
members of your club residing in Mumbai. '

Henceforth all Members using any facility shall provide proof of residence (Only Adhar Card) at the

reception and sign the register with their Name, Membership Number Name of the Club and Adhar Card
Number. , o

You are requested to intimate all members of your Club about the change in policy.
This policy will be applicable from 6™ November 2023.
Regards,

sd/-

Shrikant Shetty
Gen Secretary



